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Dear students,

Welcome to George Salter Acadmey. My name is Miss Rukhsar and |
am really looking forward to being your form tutor from September! | am an English
teacher at George Salter Academy and September will be my third year at the
academy. | have already said goodbye to myYear 11 form group this year and | am
excited to be a part of your journey at George Salter Academy.

As your form tutor, it is my responsibility to make sure that you have the best possible experience
throughout your school career. It is important to me that you have someone you can go to for help and
support, or to ask any questions you may have. And | have the privilege of being able to support you and
help you grow throughout your journey. | completely understand that starting at a new school can be a
daunting challenge. However, here at George Salter Academy we rise to challenge and take every new
opportunity to become better than yesterday. | can gaurentee that you will find support at every corner,
from both students and staff, who will make you feel welcomed and comforted at the beginning of your new
adventure.

As an English teacher, | love to pay attention to detail and investigate the clever ways writers use language
to present idea, comment and criticise known ideas and how they use mundane life around them to create
something beautiful. Becoming an English teacher has helped me appreciate drama and art even more! |
also teach Film Studies at A-Level for the first time this year and | loved it!

During my spare time, | love spending time with my friends and family. | also enjoy walking, going on
adventures, trying new food and watching new TV series! | am a huge Marvel fan; my brother and |
regularly watch Marvel movies and try to keep up with all the new series and shows that come along with
them. | would love to go back to university at some point to do a Masters Degree in English, maybe
focusing on the Bronte Sisters! | cannot wait to find out all about your hobbies and interests in September.

Over the summer, you could read a book written by a writer from a culture that is different to your own. At
our school we are driven to be inclusive and open to learning, and celebrating, other cultures. It would be
lovely to learn from you about the books you have read.

Stay safe, keep learning new skills and | can’t wait to see you all in September!
Miss Rukhsar




